RESIDENTIAL PARKING PERMIT
PETITION FORM

Augusta Engineering Department

452 Walker Street, Suite 110

Augusta, GA 30901

Office: (706) 796-5040, Fax: (706) 796-5045

AUGUSTA, GEORGIA
TO THE COMMISSION

The undersigned owners of real property hereby request the Commission to approve the installation of the
residential parking pass program on the street adjacent to their property. Over 50% of the affected property
owners must sign to move to the next step in the process.

Please print
Name Address of Property Date
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John Ussery

From: Hawthorne Welcher :

Sent: Monday, January 8, 2024 11:53 AM

To: John Ussery

Cc: Shawn Edwards; Commissioner Jordan Johnson
Subject: Re: Residential Parking Passes on Brown Street
John,

All properties, except for 1465 and 1467, can move forward within the parking program.
1465 and 1467 have been constructed upon and sold to respective buyers, thanks.
Sent from hwjr

From: John Ussery <JUssery@augustaga.gov>

Sent: Tuesday, November 7, 2023 9:01 AM

To: Hawthorne Welcher <HWelcher@augustaga.gov>

Cc: Shawn Edwards <s. edwards@augustaga gov>; Commtssuoner Jordan Johnson <C.|ohnson4@augustaga gov>
Subject: RE: Residential Parking Passes on Brown Street

Hawthrone, as we discussed over the phone, please give concurrence for the Land Bank’s / HCD's propertles
on Brown Street to proceed with the Residential Parking Pass program. This will allow Traffic Engmeermg to
move forward with the parking pass program and set it up along this street. A written reply to this email
should suffice. Your properties affected are 1421, 1423, 1428, 1453, 1464, 1465, and 1467 Brown St.

From: Hawthorne Welcher <HWelcher@augustaga.gov>

Sent: Thursday, November 2, 2023 12:06 PM

To: Commissioner Jordan Johnson <CJohnson4@augustaga. goV>; Shawn Edwards <s.edwards@augustaga.gov>; John
Ussery <JUssery@augustaga.gov>

Cc: Shawn Edwards <Shawn.edwards@aglba.org>; Scylance Scott (Scylance99@aol.com) <Scylance99@aol.com>;
Shanna Carkhum <SCarkhum@augustaga.gov>

Subject: RE: Residential Parking Passes on Brown Street

Commissioner Good Afternoon and will do, thanks. hwjr

From: Commissioner Jordan Johnson <Clohnson4 @augustaga.gov>

Sent: Wednesday, November 1, 2023 7:40 PM

To: Hawthorne Welcher <HWelcher@augustaga.gov>; Shawn Edwards <s.edwards@augustaga.gov>; John Ussery
<JUssery@augustaga.gov>

Cc: Shawn Edwards <Shawn.edwards@aglba.org>; Scylance Scott (Scylance99 @aol.com) <Scylance99@aol.com>;
Shanna Carkhum <SCarkhum@augustaga.gov>

Subject: Re: Residential Parking Passes on Brown Street

Director Welcher, please speak with Mr. Ussery regarding his suggested path forward. We've met with residents and
only need a few more signatures.

Thank you,



